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Newsletter week beginning 6th February 2023   

 

Dear families, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your kind words on my 
appointment. I am feeling very proud to be the new permanent 
Headteacher of your federation. 

Secondly, I would like to take this opportunity to tell you about some 
of the work we are doing or want to do in the community.  

Whale’s class in North Elmham were at T@2 at the Village hall this 
week. We think it is essential for the younger generation and older 
generation to spend time together to see the world through another 
person’s eyes. Children from North Elmham Primary will attend every 
month, moving forward. The FONES (PTA) have been working hard to 
organise events to make money for the school (the children have 
decided on some lunchtime play equipment.) We are super excited 
for the disco this evening! 

At All Saints, we have had two out of three pond parties. We now 
have a much safer, clearer forest school area to work and learn in.  

We are looking to work alongside the Stibbard Parish council in 
helping with events and functions. I will keep you posted! 

Pupil Parliament at All Saints have voted for a new School Charity 
(whom we will support by fundraising) It is: 

Team Sea 

All of the children designed a piece of artwork earlier in the half term 
on our federation parable so we can update our Vision and Values 
posters. I can confirm we have a winner (and runner up’s) who will 
be announced the week back after half term! 

Victoria McConnell 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Social media: 

Facebook: North Elmham 
Primary School and All Saints 
Primary School & Nursery, 
Stibbard. 

Twitter: @NorthElmhamSch and 
@allsaints_prim 

Spring Term: 

Half term: 13th – 17th February 

World Book Day – 2nd March 

Parent teacher meetings – week 
beginning 13th March 

Last day of Spring Term: Friday 
31st March 

First day of Summer term: 
Tuesday 18th April 
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World Book Day: 

Is on Thursday March 2nd. 

We will be inviting all children to come in to school dressed as a character from a book. We will also invite 
children from both schools to bake gingerbread/biscuit in the shape of a book character or book theme and 
decorate or ice their creation to bring into school on 2nd March. We will have a display in both schools of the 
children’s creations and prizes will be award for the most creative. 

We will send more information closer to the time but wanted to give you as much information as possible 
before the event to prepare costumes and think about your baking! 

  

Earthquake: 

We know many of you will have been terribly saddened by the news this week from Syria and Turkey. After half 
term, we will be discussing how we can support the appeals for aid as a Federation. Please do not hesitate to 
give us suggestions if you have any? 

 


